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CORONAVIRUS – COVID19  
 
Dear Building Occupants:  
 
We have received several inquiries concerning the coronavirus, officially known as the COVID-19. Please be 
advised that the Building Management team has been actively receiving information on any related 
developments on the coronavirus to determine if any actions are necessary.  
 
Building occupants can learn best business practices, latest information and safety tips for employees that have 
questions or concerns surrounding the coronavirus via the following websites:  
 

World Health Organization (www.who.int) 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (www.cdc.gov) 

 
For any occupants that have any immediate concerns, we ask that you contact the Building Management office 
directly to discuss at (628) 220-2080 or 375bealest@cushwake.com.  
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation.  
 
Regards,  
 
Building Management  

MARCH 3RD, 2020 
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